
	 	 	

	

 
 

 

UNIVERSITY OF ROCHESTER  
FACULTY SUMMIT 2019: 
Teaching and Learning with Technology 

 

Hosted by: Office of Academic Administration, Center for Learning in the Digital Age,  
and Educational IT Governance Committee 

 

Wednesday, October 30, 2019 
12:00pm – 4:00pm 

(Lunch provided) 
 
 

 CALL FOR POSTER ABSTRACTS 
 

The UR Faculty Summit 2019 will provide a forum for faculty innovators and adopters of 
technology in teaching and learning.  All UR faculty are invited to submit a poster for 
presentation at the Summit’s poster session from 12:45pm to 3:30pm. We welcome posters 
across all disciplines, which share experiences related to the use of technology in teaching and 
learning.  
 
Abstracts should include:  
 

• Purpose/background 
• Results/observations/lessons learned 
• Conclusions/future implications 

 
 
Abstracts should be no longer than 500 words and include contact information for lead author. 
Proposals should be emailed to Sara Zent at sara_zent@urmc.rochester.edu no later than 
Friday, September 20th. Lead authors will be notified October 1st. 
 
If you have any questions about the poster abstract submission please contact Sara Zent via the 
email address above.  We look forward to receiving and reviewing your great work in teaching 
and learning with technology. 
 
 
 
 


